
Neighborhood Outreach Disclaimer 

 

Project Name: W-3523 Bradford Farm 

Meeting Hosted: Sunday, 3/27/22 12-3pm 

 

 

On March 10, 2022 we mailed 29 letters to property owners in the general area surrounding our site 

informing them of the proposed rezoning and asking them to contact us by March 25th to RSVP to the 

Neighborhood Open House held on March 27th at 12-3pm. If they had any questions or concerns to 

express we also provided our email, phone number for contact and created a website they can visit any 

time to receive further education on our intentions with the proposed rezoning. We also spoke with our 

city councilman on the phone and emailed him an invitation. We received one online RSVP and phone 

call from one neighbor confirming their attendance and support.  

 

On March 27th, we held a neighborhood meeting on site at 516 South Peace Haven Road. We had 15 

people in attendance and provided coffee and donuts for guests along with digital and print copies of 

the preliminary site plan and the open house invitation which was mailed to all neighbors. We also 

invited additional neighbors that live alongside the land on Kingsbridge Road of which all 3 households 

invited were in attendance.   

We are attaching a sign in sheet as well as comments made by neighbors.  

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

RSVPs/Emails: 

Ariel Hickman: “The girls and I would love to come check out the progress.  We fully support you and 

your project!” 

 

Sign in Sheet: 

 

Chris Bamballis: “Love the transformation and keeping the natural beauty of the land.” 

 

Website: https://tinyurl.com/2scy4u3v 

Photos from meeting: https://tinyurl.com/2dyzzamr 

https://tinyurl.com/2scy4u3v
https://tinyurl.com/2dyzzamr

